
Organisation (if applicable): 

Address (including postcode): 

 

Telephone number:  

Email address:  

Full Name: Elaine Constable 

 

Ombersley and Doverdale Submitted 

Neighbourhood Plan Consultation 

RESPONSE FORM 

 

Under Regulation 15 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012, 

Ombersley and Doverdale Parish Council has submitted its Neighbourhood Plan to 

Wychavon District Council. In accordance with Regulation 16, Wychavon District Council 

would like to invite comments from individuals and organisations on the submitted 

Neighbourhood Plan. 

This consultation runs from Friday 26 February to 5pm on Friday 16 April 2021. 

All comments will be made publicly available and identifiable by name and organisation 

(where applicable). The personal information you provide on this form will be held and 

processed in accordance with the requirements of Data Protection Legislation. More 

information on how we will hold your data can be found at: 

https://www.wychavon.gov.uk/privacy-policy 

 

Please fill in your details in the boxes below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wychavon.gov.uk/privacy-policy


 

Section 6.2 

 I believe that the locality and rural environment is more suited to older people and 

established families who have an appreciation of outdoor activities rather than single and 

young people who require more social facilities and better transport links. To facilitate this 

more 2 and 3 bedroom houses and bungalows rather than 1 bedroom and multi-

occupancy units would better suit the environment. I also believe that it is vital that the 

property design is of a high standard and goes beyond what mass builders believe to be 

the vernacular of the area. Something that I feel is lacking in the recent development 

seen. It is also important that access to existing properties is not compromised by any 

new development and that this is stipluated in the plan. 

Section 9.14 

As stated the village is currently deemed desirable and is visited by people who use the 

existing footpaths.  Building of additional properties would have an impact on the natural 

beauty and  feel of the village, so it is essential that  property numbers are carefully 

considered. These additional properties will also increase the useage of public rights of 

way leading to increased littering and dog fouling which is already problematic. It is 

therefore essential that adequate provision is made to cover this so that Ombersley 

remains an attractive place to both live or visit. 

 

 

 

Please state which part of the Neighbourhood Plan (i.e. which section, objective or policy) 

your representation refers to (please use a separate form for each representation): 

 

 

 

Please use the space below to make comments on this part of the Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please use a separate form for each representation. 

Please state whether you would like to be notified of the Council’s decision on the 

Neighbourhood Plan proposal: 

Yes   No 

 

Please email this form to policy.plans@wychavon.gov.uk or post it to Planning Policy, 

Wychavon District Council, Civic Centre, Queen Elizabeth Drive, Pershore, WR10 1PT. 

X  

mailto:policy.plans@wychavon.gov.uk

